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SOUTH COTSWOLD CHORAL GROUP




BIG SING 2016 NEWSLETTER No. 2
This Newsletter is being sent to you either because you sang in our events in 2011 or 2013 or because you have sung in the two SCCG Workshops in 2012 or 2014 or because you have registered an interest in participating in the Berlioz project in 2018. For those new to the SCCG we are a group of seven Cotswold based choirs comprising Cirencester, Fairford, Stroud, Thornbury, Tyndale, Wycliffe and Yate Choral Societies. We meet to put on works that are generally beyond the scope of our individual choral societies with full orchestra and in larger venues such as Gloucester Cathedral or Tewkesbury Abbey. For the forthcoming Gerontius project we hope that the main partners in the project will be Stroud, Thornbury, Tyndale and Wycliffe Choral Societies.
Plans are proceeding apace for the next two Big Sing events in 2016 and 2018. As mentioned in Newsletter No. 1 the SCCG Big Sing Committee have agreed that the 2016 Big Sing  performance will be of Elgar’s Dream of Gerontius and this is booked in for Gloucester Cathedral on 11th June 2016, to be conducted by Brian Kay and accompanied by the Regency Sinfonia. Regency are one of Brian Kay’s regular orchestras and he is familiar with their playing. The Gerontius soloists will be Philip Lloyd Holtam (tenor), Diana Moore (mezzo-soprano) and Quentin Hayes (baritone). We will be looking for a balanced choir of 50 sopranos, 50 altos, 20 tenors and 30 basses. Brian Kay will supply the semi-chorus from his Burford Singers.
On 18th April 2015 Brian Kay will run a Workshop on Elgar’s The Dream of Gerontius at The Marling School, Stroud. Please come and support this venture which is a very important fundraiser for the main event in 2016. Booking forms have already been distributed to all 7 choirs in the SCCG or may be downloaded from the excellent SCCG website www.SCCG.info. 
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                Brian Kay

                   Adrian Partington


    Gloucester Cathedral

For the 2018 Big Sing event we are looking at performing the massive Berlioz Requiem Op. 5, the Grande Messe des Morts, and Adrian Partington has kindly agreed to lead us through this amazing work and will also run a workshop for us in 2017 on the work. I was fortunate to be part of the huge chorus that performed the work with the Philharmonia Orchestra at the Festival Hall in September and in Gloucester Cathedral in November. Very exciting! 
So for your diaries the SCCG future programme is as follows:-

18th April 2015 Elgar The Dream of Gerontius Workshop conducted by Brian Kay at The Marling School, Stroud accompanied by Robin Baggs. 

11th June 2016 Elgar The Dream of Gerontius performance conducted by Brian Kay at Gloucester Cathedral with the Regency Sinfonia and soloists. Rehearsals will be conducted in Stroud or Stonehouse and Thornbury.
29th April 2017 Berlioz Requiem Workshop conducted by Adrian Partington in Gloucester Cathedral.

June or July 2018 Berlioz Requiem performance conducted by Adrian Partington in Gloucester Cathedral. The date is not definite at present, it will be either June 30th, July 7th or July 14th. Discussions are still ongoing as we are trying to fit in with a major West Country Festival.  The Philharmonia Orchestra has been booked for this performance.

Looking forward to singing with you all over the next few years!
Committee
The committee overseeing all these events is as follows.

Chairman - Jos Gregson (Thornbury CS)

Vice-Chairman – Alison Makepeace (Thornbury CS)

Stroud Chairman – Brough Girling

Thornbury Chairman – Su Joyce

Tyndale Chairman – John Hicks

Wycliffe Chairman – Nigel Baldwin

Rehearsal Conductor – Steven Kings (Thornbury CS)

Rehearsal Conductor – Chris Swain (Wycliffe CS)

Concert Manager – David Joyce (Thornbury)

Deputy Concert Manager – Tom Merry (Stroud CS)

Secretary – Melanie Reed (Thornbury CS)

Website Manager – Mike Elcock (Thornbury CS)

As you will observe there are several Thornbury Choral Society members on the committee and as we get nearer to the concert date we would welcome offers of help. We are particularly looking for a Treasurer, the SCCG Big Sing Group are hoping to open a bank account shortly and it would be great if a Treasurer could be found from Stroud, Tyndale or Wycliffe. The work would be fairly busy for a couple of months each year while subscriptions are coming in with a few cheques to write for each event to pay conductor, soloists, venue and expenses and also to oversee the budget. Our intention is certainly to set up internet banking as soon as possible so that there is minimum cheque handling and payments may be made direct to the bank account.
Jos Gregson

Chairman Big Sing 2016

20-2-15
Other SCCG Choirs are having Workshops over the next twelve months and we all hope that you will support these.

	Date
	Choir
	Conductor
	Work
	Venue
	Contact Name
	Contact email
	Contact Tel.

	18/4/15
	SCCG
	Brian Kay
	Elgar 
Dream of Gerontius
	Marling School, Stroud GL5 4HE
	Jos Gregson
18 Willoughby Close, 
Alveston, Bristol BS35 3RW

	jos@josgregson.plus.com
	01454-411652

	25/4/15
	Fairford CS
	Adrian Partington
	Rossini 
Petite Messe Solonnelle
	St Mary’s Church, Fairford GL7 4AF
	Toni Ryder
Westrop Farmhouse, Westrop, Highworth SN6 7HJ

	fairfordrossini@gmail.com
	07836-581096

	11/7/15
	Stroud CS
	Huw Williams
	Walton 
Belshazzar’s Feast
	Marling School, Stroud GL5 4HE
	Deborah Smith    28 Besbury Park, Minchinhampton, GL6 9EN
	smithclan28@btinternet.com
	01453-883611

	20/2/16
	Thornbury CS
	Steven Kings
	Haydn

The Creation
	Thornbury Baptist Church BS35 2EG
	Jos Gregson
18 Willoughby Close, 
Alveston, Bristol BS35 3RW

	jos@josgregson.plus.com
	01454-411652


